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Chief's Message 

Wednesday I was joined by our very own MPO 
Coblantz for filming on the KCSO Contract Highlight 
series. Zoe Birkbeck and her team were extremely 
professional and supportive working with the two 
Shoreline folks, who were least likely to volunteer to get 
in front of a camera. I cannot think of a better 
representative than MPO Coblantz to highlight our 
dedication to serve and support of you, our partners. 

As a reminder, Bethany Wolbrecht- Dunn, our Shoreline 
Community Services Manager, has successfully stood up the North King County 
Severe Weather Shelter again here in Shoreline. The shelter is located at 722 N 
145 ST at St. Dunstan’s from 2000-0700 hours daily serving single adults and 
couples in our community who need a safe and warm place to stay. Walk-ins are 
welcome. However, calling ahead to confirm bed availability is strongly encouraged 
206-837-2746. 

Thank you all for your continued dedication to service. 

- Chief Park

Upcoming TDA for MPO Monserud 
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Thanks to continued, good trends in Phase- II 
performance, we are pleased to share that in mid-
February MPO Monserud will be moving into a 30-day 
TDA position with CIU. We value his patience and 
professionalism and look forward to his permanent 
assignment as vacancies continues to trend down.    

Well Done - Move to Phase-III 

Following today's PTO board, Deputy Dan Finan will be moving 
into Phase-III. Deputy Finan brings considerable skill and 
professionalism to Shoreline. We congratulate him and thank 
every partner for their coaching during his PTO training. Job 
well done -  

 

 

Praise from King's Schools 

Jordan Gage, head of King's Schools, emailed these 
remarks thanking Shoreline Police, and specially 
Deputy Newbauer, for last's weeks response to their 
campus after a suspect in an Edmonds matter was 
seen on campus. Our relationship with King's remains 

strong as affirmed by his statement: 

___ 

We really appreciate you and your team! I am grateful for the steps you guys 
have taken to help keep our students safe. We are here to support your 
department any way we can and are big proponents of the folks that serve our 
community in law enforcement. 

With gratitude, 

Jordan 

Head of Schools 

___ 

 
We wish everyone a safe and restful weekend. 

For our partners serving on the MLK Holiday, we thank 
you for your valuable work and time away from family. 

  

- Chief Park, Captain Lockhart, Captain Meyer  
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